
Friday 6th July  2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We are delighted to announce our final Golden Day of this school year which will take place on Thursday 
19th July 2018.  When we review the options with the children one of the most popular Golden Days is a 
visit to the beach and as it is a while since we have done this…we have decided to arrange this again, so a 
whole school visit to Blyth beach has been planned for our last Golden Day of the year!   
 

As before there will be NO CHARGE FOR THIS VISIT.  We will travel to Blyth Beach by coach and the 
transport costs will be funded.  Each class teacher has organised for the children to be involved in a range 
of activities at the beach during the day – including playing on the beach, building sand castles, a beach 
treasure hunt, art and craft activities, sports and games, access to the play park and of course we have 
booked life guards for the day to ensure closely supervised paddling in the sea!!  Weather permitting we will 
also provide the children with an ice lolly during the day. 
 

As you might expect, there are several things which you need to be aware of to make sure that your child is 
well prepared for their day on the beach and has everything they need with them to ensure a fun filled and 
safe day.   
 

 
As with the previous ‘Golden Days’, attendance is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules both 
in school and at lunchtimes.  We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to 
follow the rules, we will contact parents to discuss how we will support your child to get them ‘back on track’ 
in terms of behaviour.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

E  Beeston 
 

Miss E Beeston 
Head Teacher 
 

Details of the visit ALL Children will need 

 Date – Thursday 19th  July 
2018  
 

 Leave Eastlea – 9am  
 

 Nursery and Reception: 
Arrive back at Eastlea – by 
1.20pm – please note the 
longer session for morning 
Nursery children 
[15 hour Nursery pupils can 
be collected from school at 
1.20pm] 
 

 Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 
4, Year 5 and Year 6: Arrive 
back at Eastlea – by 3.15pm 

 

 To come to school wearing appropriate clothing for the beach 
including suitable footwear (no school uniform is required on the 
day and no jewellery please) 

 A hat – this is essential!! 

 A packed lunch to eat at the beach with a drink 

 A named plastic bottle of water 

 Sun cream applied before they come to school – if you do not 
want us to reapply cream during the day then you must inform 
your child’s class teacher, otherwise we will  reapply sun cream 
on the day – the children can bring their own or we will use school 
cream 

 Suitable waterproof, jumper, tracksuit bottoms/leggings etc (if the 
weather changes it can be cool and windy at the beach…and could 
of course be wet!) 

 A bucket and spade (only if they have one!) 

 A small towel and a change of t-shirt/swim shorts etc for when they 
paddle in the sea 
 


